
Puddleducks Weekly Newsletter for            

week commencing 18th November 2019 

 

Christmas Nativity & Party information 
There are a few changes to this year’s festivities…….  

Nativity. Please note, we will not be recording the nativity this year. We would invite you to take 

pictures or video yourselves, however this is only achievable if all families are happy for their 

child to be filmed in this manner. If you do not wish for your child to be filmed in any way, 

please discuss with Beverley as soon as possible but no later than 29th November 2019. I will re-

advise early December on the decision. 

To accommodate likely demand, we need to be able to offer two performances. Tuesday 17th 

December at 9.30am and Wednesday 18th December at 2pm. As in previous years, tickets will be 

allocated for each performance as we need to control numbers!!! Tickets are free and only a 

means of managing numbers to 35 per day. Tickets will be available from 2nd December. To 

ensure these performances are a success we need your support and the children participating of 

course. Thank you in advance. 

More details about the specifics of costumes, props or speaking parts will follow shortly. 

 

The Christmas party will take place on the last day of term, Friday 20th December 10am-

11.30am. If your child normally attends on a Friday morning, please arrive as normal. All other 

children are invited from 10am. Party food and organised activities will be offered and dress 

code is anything at all (party ware, character costume, dress-up clothes or everyday clothes). 

Children can then be collected at 11.30am. Those children who stay with us past 11.30am will 

continue with normal activities until their sessions end. 

 

Cooked Meals: 

Menu week 2 – next orders for period 4/11/19-17/12/19 to be received by 26/11/19.  

Opt in families no further action required. 

Please remember that notice to cancel cooked meals for any days of absence or pending holidays 

must be 2 weeks to take effect. 

 

Pre School Room: 

 Chattering children: understanding what is said  

 Show and share : a picture or toy animal that hibernates  

Toddlers Room: 

 Toddler talk this week is: what’s in the bag  

 Show and play/share: anything they wish to bring in  

Baby Room: 

 Baby Babble this week is: songs and rhymes  

 Show & Play/Tell is: anything they wish to bring in  


